
Latest Company Statement – November 28, 2023 
 
“We are disappointed in the CMA’s findings and disagree with the CMA’s perspective on this transaction. 
Adobe and Figma will deliver significant value to customers. We are reviewing the provisional findings 
and will reengage with the CMA on the facts and merits of the case.”  


